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Town of Tamworth 

Board of Selectmen’s Meeting 

May 13, 2013 

Town Office 

 

 

PRESENT: John Roberts, James Hidden & Steve Gray 

 

Also Present: Town Administrator Cassandra Pearce 

 

CALL TO  

ORDER: The meeting was called to order at 7:07 a.m. by Chairman Roberts.  

 

 The Board discussed how to proceed with filling a vacancy in the Town Office.  They 

have decided to each choose one Administrator from another Town equivalent to the 

Town of Tamworth to assist in the process.  This will be discussed further on 

Thursday, May 16, 2013. 

 

 The Board discussed a letter that needs to be submitted to the State for the final 

review of the Chocorua Village Project.  The Board approved the Town 

Administrator send the letter. 

  

 

 

ADJOURNMENT: Motion made by Selectman Roberts to adjourn at 8:47 a.m.  Motion was seconded by 

Selectman Hidden and passed unanimously.  

  

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Cassandra M Pearce 

 

Approved by Board of Selectmen 

 

 

_________________________ 

John E. Roberts 

 

 

__________________________ 

James S. Hidden 

 

 

_________________________ 

Stephen G. Gray 


